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Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 1:06 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: ZC Case 16-23 – Letter in Support
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Dear Commissioners, 
  
As a long-time resident of Ward 3 I am writing to express my support for the proposed 
Ladybird development project.  The current project proposal, which would include a 
much-desired full-service grocery store, is far preferable to a matter-of-
right/residential-only development, and I urge the Zoning Commission to approve 
Valor’s design-review application.  
  
It is regrettable that the project has been reduced in size by the usual anti-growth 
crew, who do not seem to understand that increasing housing supply - even in affluent 
neighborhoods - will ultimately enhance housing affordability throughout the Ward 
and the District.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
  
Ronald Eichner 
3914 Legation St NW 
WDC 20015 
  
 
 

ZONING COMMISSION
District of Columbia

CASE NO.16-23
EXHIBIT NO.386


